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PRIORITIES COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

Shared-Use Scooter Pilot Project 

 

Report  

On September 13, 2022 Priorities Committee was provided with background information on 

shared-use e-scooters.  

Recommendation 

THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Council, write a letter to the Minister of Transportation and the 

Minister of Municipal Affairs on the need for a provincial approach on e-scooters and 

miniature vehicle regulations, as set out in Option B of the September 13, 2022 

Transportation Planning and Engineering report. 

THAT Administration prepare for Council’s consideration a draft Alberta Municipalities 

resolution advocating for a provincial approach on e-scooters and miniature vehicle 

regulations, as set out in Option B of the September 13, 2022 Transportation Planning and 

Engineering report. 

 

 

Enclosures  

 

1 Shared-Use Scooter Pilot Project  

2 Encl 1 Rules and Regulations Applying to Small Vehicles 

3 Encl 2 City of Edmonton License Agreement 

4 Encl 3 Red Deer License Agreement and relevant bylaw excerpt  

5 Encl 4 Summary of related public engagement results 

 


